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PROVIDERS FACE GREATER RISK OF CLAIM DENIAL UNDER NEW PPS RULES

Effective October 1, new PPS rules for fiscal year 2012 require nursing homes to diligently review claims prior to submission. As previously
discussed, significant cuts in SNF reimbursement are aimed mostly at therapy services. SNFs submitting claims under the previous rules
can expect high rates of denials and rejections. Even facilities billing under the new rules face denials and rejections for any errors or
inconsistencies in the information submitted.

Should you have any questions, please contact:

Todd Selby at 317.977.1440 or tselby@hallrender.com;
Brian Jent at 317.977.1402 or bjent@hallrender.com; or
David Bufford at 502.568.9368 or dbufford@hallrender.com,
or your regular Hall Render attorney.
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